
Said updates can be viewed on an interactive map on our web site at: www.lceo.us by clicking on 
“Construction Updates."   

Road Construction Update 
 
For Immediate Release: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 

 

Pavement Marking to Start on Various County Roads 
 
The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that Aero-Mark LLC will be 
applying pavement markings on various county roads throughout the county. 
The project is scheduled to begin on Monday, September 16, 2024, and is 
expected to be completed by Friday, October 18, 2024. 
 
Work will typically be conducted between the hours of 7:30 AM and 7:00 PM 
each day. While the roads will remain open to traffic, we ask that you exercise 
caution and avoid driving through wet paint. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation during this necessary project and apologize for 
any inconvenience it may cause. 
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